
 

POSSIBLE CHANGES AS WE SETTLE IN 

 

Assalaamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians,  

 

We hope this letter reaches you in the best of faith and health.  

 

Our goal is to ensure that every student is able to read, memorise and 

understand the Holy Quran, and be personally and spiritually transformed by its 

teachings.  

 

On behalf of the staff and teachers at Alfirdaus College, we welcome back all 

our returning students and are pleased to have all our new students in our 

environment. 

 

We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your 

child’s education at Alfirdaus College. We aim to regularly communicate with 

you to inform you of changes and expectations.  

 

At the beginning of every year, it is common to have some changes to student 

classes and teachers as we make adjustments to classes based on student 

levels.  

 

We are expecting more changes than usual due to the impacts of COVID on our 

students learning progress. Some students chose to continue online classes 

whereas some did not. This would have impacted their level. It may take a few 

weeks in the beginning of the term to shift students into the right class.  

 

We are currently in the process of re-assessing all our students to ensure they 

are placed in the right classes. We do this to achieve one of our goals, which is 

quality education and a positive Islamic learning environment.  

 

Teacher changes are also expected due to the fast spread of COVID. If a 

teacher has COVID symptoms or has COVID, they will not attend class until 

they recover. We kindly ask that you are patient as we get students all settled in 

to the correct class level in 2022.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused, aligning students into the correct 

level is part of the process of achieving quality education. 

 

If you would like to discuss this further, please talk to your Head Teacher at your 

child/rens centre or contact us on (02) 9791 6777 or email us at 

info@alfirdaus.com.au  

 

Once again, welcome to Term 1, 2022! We look forward to a great year of 

improvements in your child’s Islamic education insha-Allah. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mazen Fahme 

Principal 

 


